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In attendance: Peter von Allmen (Chair), Michael Arnush, Beau Breslin, 



software, staffing both the sophomore seminar and senior seminar.  Lingering questions 

regarding some aspects of the model are: 

 This model adds more credits in the Gen Ed requirement than we currently 

have…will this pass the faculty vote? 

 Is there enough consensus on the definition of Civic Engagement across the 

campus to make that an integral piece of the curriculum? 

 The costs of two new seminar courses would require either a concession from 

some other area of the budget, or significant endowment/fundraising efforts – do 

we see this as realistic? 

 Is there sufficient flexibility in schedule to have the Sophomore Project be any 

variety of things that reflects student research? 

5. There was robust discussion regarding both the models developed by sub-groups and how 

to best move forward with those models. It was agreed that both the models will be 

finalized by the March 19th meeting.  The open round-tables for faculty to discuss/dissect 

the two models will be held March 26th & 27th 8:30 – 10:00am, and during the CEPP 

meeting time on 26th 4:00-5:30. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rubén Graciani 

 

 


